
Your organisation's people needs 

require more than a plan. They require 

bold, tailored solutions designed to 

deliver value across your entire 

business.

WELCOME TO REDDIN GROUP.

Introducing Reddin Group, an established, 
widely experienced and proven team of 
consultants specialising in strengthening 
client businesses through attracting, 
developing and retaining top talent.

Specifically, we have recruited the following:

Managing Director roles

• Financial services

• FMCG processing

• Global capital equipment finance house

• Global mining products

Executive Director roles

• Finance - Major rural water authority

• Infrastructure - Major rural water authority

• Stakeholder relations - Major rural water 
authority

• Water operation - Major rural water authority

• Company Secretary - Major rural water 
authority

• Non-Executive Directors (several) - Major rural 
water authority

• Director - Federal government instrumentality

Chief Operating Officer roles

• Regionally based extractive industry

• Financial services

• Global building products manufacturer

Chief Executive Officer roles

• Environment not for profit

• Major multi-site medical service provider

• Not-for-profit financial planning and advocacy

• Privately owned packaging

• Regionally based automotive aftermarket 
manufacturer

• Regionally based food processing company

• Victorian training association

• Environment not for profit

Chief Financial Officer roles

• Food and beverage manufacturing facility

• Fresh produce processing

• Healthcare not for profit

• International shipping and maritime logistics

• Regionally based chemical manufacturer

• Regionally based construction company

• Seafood processing distributor

• Regional manufacturing company

• Regional transport/logistics company

C-Suite roles

• Head of Tax - International maritime services

• Director Technical Operations - International 
maritime services

• Site Manager - Food and beverage 
manufacturing facility

• Director Corporate Services - Strategic Authority

• Director Strategy and Projects - Strategic 
Authority

• Director Compliance - Statutory authority

• Director - Federal Government

• Group Director of Nursing - Major regional 
healthcare group

• HRD - Financial services

• HRD - Financial services

• CFO - Global IT recruitment and training

• CIO - Metropolitan water authority

• CFO - National seafood processing and 
distribution

• Manufacturing Director - Capital equipment 
manufacturer

• Head of Parks and Gardens - Tasmanian local 

government authority

• Head of HR - Automotive aftermarket product 
distributor

• CFO - Automotive aftermarket product 
distributor

• Head of Supply Chain - Automotive aftermarket 
product distributor

• National Sales and Service Manager - National 
building products distributor

• National Service Manager - Global technology 
products distributor

• CIO - National training organisation

• Sales and Marketing Manager - Specialist 
medical products distributor

• HRD - Major NFP

• HRD - Major tertiary education institution

• Manager Distribution Sales and Service -

Financial Services

• Head of R&D - Water filtration systems 

manufacturer

• Board Appointments for a State Government 

Authority
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• Country Manager, Japan, technology company

• Country Manager China, textiles machinery 

company

• Country Manager Thailand, textiles machinery 

company

• Senior VP North America, mining products 

business

• National Manager Salary Packaging - Financial 

services

• Regional Manager North - Financial services

• Regional Manager South - Financial services

• Head of Design - Architectural building products 

and solutions

• Director Sales and Marketing - Global capital 

equipment

• National Sales Manager - Global capital 

equipment

• Head of Marketing - Global decorative building 

products

• CFO - Light vehicle automotive parts

• COO / Elect - Regionally based extractive in

General Manager roles

• Agricultural equipment manufacturer

• Capital equipment sales

• Fresh produce processing

• Global capital equipment finance house

• Heavy vehicle aftermarket products

• International FMCG manufacturer

• Light vehicle aftermarket

• Maritime training facility

• National auto aftermarket manufacturer

• National building products distributor

• NZ based electronics manufacturer

• Privately owned plastics manufacturer

• Privately owned plumbing supplies

• Regionally based building product manufacturer

• Regionally based commercial construction

• Regionally based Food ingredients 

manufacturer

• Regionally based manufacturer of concrete 

products

• Seafood processing, distribution

• ACT - National building products manufacturer 

and distributor

• Australasia – Int’l shipping and maritime 

logistics

• East Coast - Global mining products

• Marketing - Publicly listed manufacturer / 

importer / distributor

• Mushrooms - Regionally based FMCG 

manufacturer

• NSW - Global technology products

• Operations - Healthcare not for profit

• Quality – F&B manufacturing facility

• Sales - Publicly listed manufacturer / importer 

/distributor

• Sales and Marketing - Global heavy vehicle 

aftermarket

• Sales and Marketing - Multi-site wine production

• Sales and Marking - Capital equipment 

manufacturer and distributor

• Shipping – Int’l shipping and maritime logistics

• Strategy – Int’l shipping and maritime logistics

• Transport – F&B manufacturing facility

• West Coast - Global mining products

Financial Services

• MD China Coverage

• MD Asia Coverage

• MD Equity Sales Trading

• MD Head of Americas

• Director Equity Research

• Director Equity Sales Trading

• VP M&A Execution (multiple)

• Associate China Coverage (multiple)

• Investment Banking Graduate Hires (AN/AS)

With over 40 years in the business, we have 

seen it all and understand the pain points of 

Boards, Managing Directors and their direct 

reports.

The combination of experience, rigorous and 

proven methodologies, extensive networks 

and our ethically driven approach puts us in 

the perfect position to partner with you to 

attract, develop and retain the best possible 

talent for your business.
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